
 

 
 
 
 
NEW Vendor Compliance Update 

 

Date: July 20th, 2018 
 
Attn: Belk Vendor Partners  
 

The Belk Vendor Compliance team has recently made changes to the Belk Vendor Business Requirements (VBR) 
that vendors should be aware of. The most critical changes are listed below; and detailed in our VBR.   

 

 

 

 
Additionally, we have moved to three versions of our Belk VBR’s, vendors should use the version that makes 
sense for their business. 

 

 

 

Please send any questions regarding this update, to the Belk Vendor Compliance Communications Team via 
email at Belk_Compliance@Belk.com. Thank you for your continued partnership! 
 

The Belk Vendor Compliance Team 
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